
Orinda Downs Homeowners' Association Board of Director Minutes  

March 21, 2020 

 

The meeting took place virtually by email in compliance with Contra Costa County’s Shelter-In-

Place order.  Directors participating:  Brad Wolfsen, Marty Glick, Chris Anderson, Joan Eggers, 

Wes Dalton, Susan Southwick, Sandeep Aujla. 

The board met and unanimously adopted the by-laws amendments advised by independent, outside 

counsel, Berding & Weil.  These amendments were solely considered to bring The Orinda Downs 

Homeowners’ Association by-laws into compliance with modifications to the Stirling-Davis Act and other 

laws and regulatory changes impacting Homeowners’ Associations in the State of California.    

 

These by-law modifications are now posted to the OrindaDowns.org website. 


